
St. John of the Cross Men’s Club 
Minutes for Apr 23, 2015 

 
A regularly scheduled meeting of the St. John of the Cross Parish Men’s Club Board was held on  
Apr 23, 2015 at 7:30pm in the Parish Center.  In attendance were Randy Ferrari, Larry Ansilio, Barrett 
Long, and John Cisek; regrets from Steve Graef, Dan Montgomery, Bill Bright and Mike Baron. 
 
The meeting opened at 7:38pm with a prayer.  Previous meeting minutes were approved. 
 
Old Business  

 The NCAA event was once again poorly attended – 15 men 
o Given two years in a row of poor attendance, we need to rethink this event 

 The Fr. Foley talk went well 
o 25-30 men attended  
o The talk was informative and interesting and donations were strong 

 
Committee Reports 
President 

 Scheduling for the 2015-2016 year will start in May 
 

Finance 

 Approved $500 to the SJC Fest once again for a banner 

 We are in good shape financially as the year comes to a close 

 Need to once again verify where we will donate our excess funds 
 
Membership  

 One man paid dues at the NCAA event, several at the Fr. Foley event 
 
Spiritual 

o No report 
o The next SAM Gathering is May 16 

 
Parish Liaison 

 No report 
 
Events 

 After the May SAM gathering, the last event of the year is the golf outing on June 5 
o Dan M has it under control 

 
New Business 

 Nothing discussed 

Our next meeting was scheduled for Thursday, May 21, 2015 at 7:30pm.  There being no further 
business, the meeting was adjourned with a closing prayer at 8:05pm. 


